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The Program Manager,
Reproductive Technology Unit,
Patient Safety & Clinical Quality
Clinical Excellence Division,
Department of Health
189 Royal Street
PERTH WA 6004    
     
HRTSR@health.wa.gov.au            
 
16th March 2018
 
Submission re: Review of the Human Reproductive Technology Act 1991 & the Surrogacy Act 2008

Hello my name is Sherrie-lee Long. I am donor conceived (DC) & was born in 1983 Perth Australia. 

I am writing as I would recommend the Victorian Legislation be also passed in Western Australia.

My reason being: 

- that being DC as a child & adult has left me with a million un answered questions that under the current
legislation I have no right to knowing the answers too.
- I have numerous medical conditions that are no where to be found through my mothers side & due to no right
to my biological fathers medical information I have to live day to day with no knowledge at all.
- It is emotionally exhausting not knowing the other half of your genetic make up.
- I am concerned about my own health & therefor the health of my three children.

I also have no ink in my printer so I was unable to sign & print a letter to scan & email  so I hope this is still ok
for submission. 

My details are below if needed for anything further.

Sherrie-lee Long
 

 




